
Circular 86/2022-23 – PreKG to Class 12 of 2023-24 22-03-2023 

Dear parent 

Please go through the instructions for uniform of next academic year (2023-24).  It is 

mandatory to follow the school uniform from the beginning of the next academic year.  Any 

kind of deviation, addition or deletion in the prescribed uniform will not be accepted. 

Measurement for Uniform 

• Uniform measurement is already taken during the working days.  Date on which 

uniform measurement was taken is already informed through School Digital message.  

Second date of taking uniform measurement is given in the message.    

Orders & Payments 

• Orders and payments of all kind of school uniform materials are accepted only through 

www.storem.co.in. 

• School Code is ‘shcmi’.  

• A help file is given in the login page.  Please go through the help file before you start 

ordering uniform.  All those who are using it for the first time must go through the help 

file.  Since help file was prepared very early, there could be slight differences, but you 

will be able to order the uniform once you have gone through existing help file.  

• Payments are also accepted through the same site in online mode.  You can pay using 

NET BANKING, Credit Card, Debit Card and UPI.  As of now, there is charge except for 

UPI.  Therefore, you may use UPI payments like google pay to avoid service charges.  

• Orders will be accepted till 05-Apr-2023 in www.storem.co.in.  All those orders for 

which payment is done before 05-Apr-2023, ordered items will be given before the 

opening of the new academic year.   

• It will take at least 3 bank and office working days for the online payments to get 

reflected in the portal.  

• Those who wish to order the stitched uniform must order the items latest by 05-Apr-

2023 and payment must be done before 05-Apr-2023.  Stitched uniform can be 

ordered only by fresh admissions after 05-Apr-2023.  

• StoreM will be again opened either in the last week of April 2023 or the first week of 
May 2023 for the items other than stitched uniforms.  
 

Attention – Parents of Class 06 & 09 (2023-24) 

• School is in the process of changing the school uniform.  New uniform is already 

introduced to the students of classes 09 & 11.   

http://www.storem.co.in/
http://www.storem.co.in/


• It was informed last year (Circular 69 dated 21-03-2022) that students of classes 06 

and 09 of 2023-24 will have new uniform. 

• Therefore, all parents of classes 06 & 09 (2023-24) have to order new uniform for the 

next year.  

Attention – Parents of Class 05 & 08 (2023-24)  

• Parents of Class 05 and 08 of 2023-24 must order only minimum numbers of formal 

uniform.  There will be change in uniform when these students come to Class 06 & 09 

respectively in 2024-25.  

 


